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To Administrations of Member States of the ITU
Subject:
Proposed approval of 1 draft revised Recommendation adopted by Radiocommunication Study Group 6
At the meeting of ITU-R Study Group 6 (Broadcasting services) held on 26 October 2000, the Study Group adopted the text of 1 draft revised Recommendation, and agreed to apply the procedure of Resolution ITU-R 1-3 (see § 10.3.5) for approval of Recommendations by consultation. The title and summary of this Recommendation is given in Annex 1.

Having regard to the provisions of § 10.3.5.2 of Resolution ITU-R 1-3, I should be grateful if you would inform the Secretariat (brsgd@itu.int) by 4 February 2001, whether your Administration approves or does not approve this draft revised Recommendation.

A Member State who indicates that a draft Recommendation should not be approved is requested to advise the reason and indicate possible changes in order to facilitate further consideration by the Study Group during the study period (§ 10.3.5.5 of Resolution ITU-R 1-3).

After the above-mentioned deadline, I will notify the results of this consultation by administrative circular and make arrangements for the approved Recommendation to be published in accordance with § 10.3.7 of Resolution ITU-R 1-3.

Any ITU member organization aware of a patent held by itself or others which may fully or partly cover elements of draft Recommendation(s) proposed for approval is requested to disclose such information to me, in no case later than the date scheduled for approval of the Recommendations in this Administrative Circular. The “Statement on Radiocommunication Sector Patent Policy” is contained in Annex 1 of Resolution ITU-R 1-3 and in Administrative Circular CA/67 of 2 June 1999.


Robert W. Jones


Director, Radiocommunication Bureau

Annex:
Title and summary.
Document attached:

Document 6/BL/5

Distribution:

-
Administrations of Member States of the ITU

-
Radiocommunication Sector Members participating in the work of Radiocommunication Study Group 6

ANNEX 1

Title and summary of the draft revised Recommendation
adopted by Radiocommunication Study Group 6
(Geneva, 26 October 2000)

Draft revision of Recommendation ITU-R Bs.1348
6/BL/5

SERVICE REQUIREMENTS FOR DIGITAL SOUND BROADCASTING
at frequencies below 30 mhz
Summary

The draft revision involves mainly Annex 1: “Service requirements for digital sound broadcasting and their relative importance”. This draft revision results from an updated list of requirements as decided by TG 6/6 (former TG 10/6) to evaluate system proposals. This revised list was also included in the “Call for Proposals” in Annex 2 of Circular Letter 10/LCCE/39.
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